
Thank you for receiving my submission. My request is brief. Why are we wasting tax payer 
money on having yet another enquiry when the recommendations of the previous 2, 3, 4 
inquiries have not yet been implemented?  

What is it so hard for the existing evidence to be implemented and why is it constantly 
ignored in favour of yet another Inquiry.  

The evidence is clear, teachers need to be explicitly taught the basic mechanics of linguistics 
in order for them to teach children. They should not be taught approaches that are not 
evidence based and not proven.  

So let's follow the recommendations and get it done! Give teachers the evidence based 
training they need to become great teachers. Our kids deserve this, our teachers deserve this. 

Again please implement the recommendations of the 2005 National Inquiry into the Teaching 
of Literacy, the 2010 report â€˜Helping People with Dyslexia: A national action agenda 
report and the Action Now: Classroom-Ready Teachers report.  

Julia Manickam 


